Letter 4: 10, 40-90

A-C who haven’t made a pledge to AF01

March 2000

Martha Stew-Art

3408 Hommaker Dr.

Allentown, PA 43907-1234

Dear Martha,

Sorry we missed you! While attempting to contact you through our phonathon program, we either had the wrong number, or no one was home. We were looking forward to updating you about both Carroll College and the Carroll Fund.

You have given generously in the past and we want to thank you via this letter, since we were unable to do it over the phone. Since the fiscal year is coming to a close on June 30, 2001, we hope you will still consider a gift to the Carroll Fund this year. The Carroll Fund makes things like technology enhancements and campus improvements possible. Many student scholarships are awarded out of this fund, so all gifts, no matter the amount, directly impact Carroll students. Every gift also increases our alumni participation rate, something corporations and foundations look at when deciding how much to grant the college.

Alumni have been donating to the Carroll Fund since 1846, so it’s likely you benefited from past alumni gifts. Please consider doing the same for current students.

Sincerely,

Sarah Kurlinski ’04 



Erin Brauer ’00





Phonathon student caller


Manager of annual gifts




P.S. Keep in touch! Please take the time to update any address/phone number changes on the card enclosed or visit our Web site (www.cc.edu) and fill out the alumni response form.

